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DATE: March 23, 2015 

TO: Holders of AHCCCS Medical Policy Manuals 

FROM: 
Kevin Neill, Policy Manager 

Office of Medical Policy and Coding, AHCCCS 

SUBJECT: 
AHCCCS Medical Policy Manual (AMPM) 

Update, 2015-04 

 

 

AHCCCS hereby gives notice that it has placed a hold on enforcement of the October 2014 

clarifications to AMPM Policies 1240, 1240-A, 1240-E, 1240-G and 1250-D that require direct 

care workers to be employed by a direct care service agency or ALTCS member.  This stay of 

enforcement applies solely to these clarifications.  All of other portions of these policies remain 

in full force and effect.   

 

This stay of enforcement became effective 03/06/2015 and will remain effective until further 

notice. 


